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Thursday 6th July 2023 

 

Year 4 Music Performance Letter  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

The children, their class teachers and music teachers would like to invite you 

into school on Wednesday 12th July at 2:30pm for their final music performance 

of Year 4. 

 

The children have all worked so hard during their music lessons, and they’ve 

learnt a lot. The music teachers have been so proud so have decided to do a 

showcase.  

 

They will be doing an entire Year 4 performance. 

 

If you are able to, the children would love for you to come in and watch the 

performance. It will be roughly 20 minutes long.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Walker and Miss Neate. 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
 


